CITY OF BINGHAMTON

EXAMINING BOARD OF PLUMBERS

Richard David, Mayor Christopher Schleider, Supervisor of Building Construction
To: Plumbing Board Members
From: Art Monaco
Subject: Minutes of Meeting of 8/3/20
Copies: Mayor David, Corporation Counsel, D RA FT
The meeting of the Examining Board of Plumbers was held on Mon., Aug. 3rd 2020
and was called to orderat 1:30 P.M.
Member Present Absent
John Hardy X
Frederick J Meagher, Jr. X
Art Monaco X
Chris Schleider X
Patrick Knapp X

Old Business: No meeting was held in July 2020
Minutes from June 1%, 2020 meting were accepted
Chris confirmed that both Mayor Deemie and Mayor David have signed the reciprocal plumbing license and

testing agreement. This is to take effect immediately.

Pat to follow up on agreements ( If any ) with Endicott and the Town of Union. Also to follow up on the status of their
licensing and plumbing boards if they are still in operation.

New business;

Approved the application of Nathan Graham to sit for the master plumbers test. This test is set to take place September 19*
@ 8:00 AM pending any further changes from the state and local government.

Chris is to follow up on adding a new member to the plumbing board. The board member must be an employing master
plumber that lives within the city limits.
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There being no further business of the Board, meeting was adjourned at 2:10 PM. Next scheduled meeting Monday,
September 14" @ 1:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Art Monaco



